
 

 

 
 

 

Subdivision Administration Policy Notice 
Effective: September 2, 2020  

 

TO: All Engineers, Surveyors and Real Estate Developers Serving Greenville County 
 
SUBJECT: Release of Final and Summary plats via Mail  
 
DATE: September 2, 2020  

 
 
In an effort to  reduce the amount of office traffic to Subdivision Administration, all final and 
summary plats will be automatically mailed to the applicant after being processed for addresses and 
tax map numbers. Applicants will also receive a PDF copy of this document via email. For 
questions or concerns regarding this policy, please call 864-467-5764. 

 


